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President’s Report
Ashfield Community Action Network
General Meeting
Mon July 8, 2024
 
Winter rains finally arrived!
 
Sadly, in June, we lost our Coral Seinor, and her great friend Thelma Clausen in a tragic road crash.
 
Coral is our Suzanne’s Mum, and we feel deeply for her and Bill. Coral was a strong supporter of AshfieldCAN and her presence at our community events and meetings always added joy.
 
The rain and colder weather fostered in a period of inactivity as we prepare for Spring, but the fruits of our labour are apparent as the Everlasting plantings begin to grow and will add colour and vibrancy to our parks.  Well done!
 
Of note was the publication of the Ashfield Flats Mater Plan by DBCA. So significant is this that we have called a special meeting for 7pm Monday 29 July and invited along the Manager of the Plan, Andrew Williams.  Andrew will provide a short presentation followed by and question and answer session. All members and others with an interest are encouraged to access and read the plan at   https://www.dbca.wa.gov.au/management/swan-canning-riverpark/ashfield-flats-master-plan
 
Bob Brown
President
AshfieldCAN
Phn: 0448160000
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